INVITATION TO THE PWN VIENNA LEADERSHIP INFORMATION MEETING 2017

Are you ready to apply your leadership skills to serve PWN Vienna? 

On behalf of the PWN Advisory Board Succession Planning Committee, we would like to announce the upcoming Succession Planning Cycle for the 2018 - 2020 PWN Co-Presidents.  

For those PWN Vienna members who are currently developing their leadership skills by acting in some capacity on behalf of our network, or have used their talents by serving in another organisation prior to joining PWN Vienna, we challenge you to take your talents to the next level and co-lead PWN Vienna.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]To that end, we would like to announce the commencement of our succession planning cycle for the 2018 - 2020 Co-Presidents.  The Presidency term is a two-year term, beginning with job shadowing and on-boarding in Spring 2018, followed by an official start in June 2018.  
To qualify for consideration as Co-President, you must have been a member of PWN Vienna for a minimum of one year. 

We invite you to attend the Leadership Information Meeting (LIM) hosted by the Succession Planning Committee. It is intended that the LIM will precede the speaker for the November GM and will last for 45 minutes.  At this meeting, you will be given information regarding the selection process for Co-Presidents, as well as an opportunity to ask questions, and to speak to other previous  Co-Presidents. 

We hope some of you will give consideration to this opportunity to further enrich your professional leadership skills.  

You can email any enquiries to: mickela.moore@gmail.com

Many thanks, 

PWN Advisory Board Succession Planning Committee: 

Caterina Galea
Mickela Moore
Catherine Tezcan
